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To: City Council ,
Cc: Mayor Neugebauer, Steve Schmidt, Bill Chris A

From: Valerie Wax Carr, Director of Public Service -

Date: Aug. 5, 2019

Subject: CDBG Agreement for Torok Center Improvements Phase 11

Torok Community and Senior Center Improvements

The City has once again been awarded additional Community Development Block Grant
(CDBG) money for Phase II improvements at the Torok Center. Summit County recently sent us
the CDBG Program Agreement for 2019.

The legislation for introduction on Aug. 13, 2019 is to accept these funds. Due to a tight
timeline, I am asking for 1% reading passage. The agreement, Exhibit A of the legislation, is
the same as last year. The 2019 awards just became available when HUD approved the County’s
Action Plan. We e will be receiving the requested funds of $75,000 in CDBG money. The City
match is $25,000. The total $100,000 is part of the 2019 CIP budget.




